
 

CES Wildcats! 

It has been a great start to the school year.  We 

have been working to learn new procedures, expectations, 

and learn about our new friends.  We loved the “Buddy 

Lunch” and plan to do it again this month.  I love seeing 

the smiles on all the faces of our students, teachers, and 

parents.   

We are very excited about our new math 

curriculum, Envision 2.0.  It is a great program that has 

resources for every student, K-5, in our school.  Since we 

are now a 1 to 1 school with every student having access 

to a Chromebook or IPad, they are sure to love all of the 

technology that goes with our new math program. Your 

child will have access to their math textbook and 

resources at home through their own student portal.  

They will be able to begin accessing this at home in 

October.  Look for more information to come very soon.   

ART with EMILY will start very soon.  We need 

volunteers.  NO creative skills needed.  Let us know if 

you are available. 

Your child might be the one to turn me into a 

human sundae in October.  Sell that cookie dough for a 

chance to win.  All proceeds will go to fund field trips, 

awards, classroom incentives, reading celebrations, AR 

store, etc.  If you do not wish to sell cookie dough, you 

may donate to CES. 

I am looking forward to a great year!  If there is 

anything we can do for you, please do not hesitate to 

contact the elementary office. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Moore 

Principal  

Cashion Elementary 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

CAMP GODDARD NEWS! 
Our 5TH grade students and teachers are gearing up for 

a few days at Camp Goddard in October. Registration 

forms have gone out and the GREAT news is, it will cost 

our students NOTHING to attend! There is space still 

available for sponsors.  If there are any 5th grade 

parents interested, let us know.  We will have a sponsors 

meeting soon. 
GO WILDCATS! 

WHAT’S COMING UP!! 
SEPTEMBER 

CASHION ELEMENTARY: 
 GRANDPARENTS LUNCH – SEPT. 11-13 

 BOOK FAIR – SEPT. 10-14 

 3RD GRADE FIELD TRIP – SEPT. 18 TO OK STATE FAIR 

 5TH GRADE FIELD TRIP – SEPT. 18 TO OPERA 

 ART WITH EMILY BEGINS SOON  

 COOKIE DOUGH SALES – ends SEPTEMBER 14 

 PROGRESS REPORT #1 – SEPT. 20 

 ICE CREAM FRIDAYS – Sept. 7 – Dec. 14 

 $1 each Friday or $13 for 1st semester  

 WILDCAT WAKEUP – EVERY FRIDAY@8:25 

 WILDCAT STUDENT OF THE MONTH – SEPT. 28@WCW 

 “COFFEE TALK” W/ MRS. WAGNER – SEPT. 21 

 For parents of CES students 

 Star Reading/Math Testing, CoGat Testing – all month 

CASHION HIGH SCHOOL 
 HOMECOMING TSHIRTS SALES – Orders Due Sept. 11 

 HOMECOMING ASSEMBLY – SEPT. 28 @ 2:40 

CASHION PTO  
 PTO MEETING – Sept. 6  

 SPIRIT DAY – SEPT. 7 – WESTERN DAY - $1 supports 

Angel Tree Projects 
 PTO Membership Drive - $5 per family  

CASHION EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
 CEF meeting – Sept. 20 

 CEF Fall Fundraiser – Smoked Chicken and Ribs Sale – 

Orders due November 2. 
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RISE AND SHINE!!   
It is important that your child arrives to school on 

time, ready to learn!! 

REPORTING ABSENCES 

We understand that students will be absent on occasion. 

To help us keep accurate records of attendance, please 

call the office at  405-433-2614 by 8:30 am to let us know 

if your child will be absent. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Over the past few weeks, our friend, Kelso the frog, has been busy visiting 

our elementary classrooms. He is a little shy, but he is overcoming his fear because 

the students at Cashion Elementary have been so welcoming! For that, I am 

grateful! 

Kelso is equipping our students to solve small problems when we have 

conflicts. We have now learned nine ways to deal with difficult situations and will 

continue to practice these conflict resolution strategies in September. 

We are grateful to have such an incredible friend visiting our classrooms to 

help us become more aware in how we should interact with each other and work 

together! Thanks Kelso! 

 

 

 

“Coffee Talk” with Mrs. Wagner 

Look for more information on this great 
event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUTURE EVENTS 

OCTOBER: 

1-3 – CAMP GODDARD – 5TH GRADE 

2 – PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

9 – PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 

12 – NO SCHOOL – FALL BREAK 

15 – NO SCHOOL – FALL BREAK 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
We are in need of EXTRAs for our EMERGENCY CLOTHING CLOSET. 

If you have a few pairs of shorts, pants, t-shirts, or underwear please bring them to the elementary 

office.  Any size is appreciated. 

Thank You. 

HELP US CELEBRATE OUR GRANDPARENTS.  JOIN 

US FOR 

CES GRANDPARENTS LUNCH 

 

PK – TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 @ 10:45 

K – TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 @ 12:10 

1ST AND 2ND – WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12 @ 12:10 

3RD – 5TH – THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 @ 12:10 

 

GUESTS SHOULD CHECK IN AT THE CAFETERIA OR 

CES OFFICE.   

RSVP IS APPRECIATED 



 

 


